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Santiago Canyon College Receives $2.1 Million Grant 

Orange—Santiago Canyon College (SCC) is one of two California community colleges to be awarded a College Assistance Migrant Program (CAMP) grant to help meet the educational needs of migrant workers’ college-age children.  All participants must meet California legal residency requirements.  This competitive grant, funded by the U.S. Department of Education, was awarded to a total of nine colleges and universities throughout the country.  Grant funding of $2.1 million will be distributed to Santiago Canyon College over a five-year period. 


Statistics provided by the San Diego County Office of Education/Region IX Migrant Education Program indicate that 700-800 children of migrant workers are enrolled in Orange County high schools.  They are currently being identified as possible CAMP participants.
Students who are accepted into the program will be guided through the transition from high school and the first year of college.  They will receive counseling, testing and advising that is customized to their needs and skill levels to help them succeed in meeting their educational goals. 

 “We’re excited to have been selected for the highly competitive CAMP grant, which will allow us to better serve the children of migrant workers,” said Santiago Canyon College Associate Dean of Student Development Loretta Jordan, who co-wrote the grant proposal with the Rancho Santiago Community College District Resource Development office.  “Our first step toward serving these students includes establishing the personnel infrastructure and building the program according to the prescribed goals, objectives and activities of the grant.”  
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Using CAMP funds, staff will be hired to fill the roles of grant director, recruiter, counselor and clerk.  In addition, SCC students will be hired to work as peer mentors and tutors.  A goal of 40 students has been established for the spring 2008 CAMP cohort. 

For additional information about the CAMP grant, please call the Santiago Canyon College Office of Student Development at (714) 628-4933.    

Santiago Canyon College is a public community college of Rancho Santiago Community College District, serving the residents of Anaheim Hills, Irvine, Orange, Tustin and Villa Park.  The college provides education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, and customized training for business and industry. 
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